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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our Understanding of the world topic, ‘A world of pure imagination’, we have booked a trip for Reception to visit Joderell Bank. During the visit, the children will learn about the Moon, the Earth, the Sun, and objects that reflect or make their own light. They will have opportunity to explore the Space Dome, and enjoy a guided storytelling experience with their talented Explainer team. There will also be time to explore the exhibitions and quiz the Explainers on ‘all things space’!  

The trip is to take place on Friday 19th January. The coach will depart from the school at 9:30am and will return back to Oxhey approximately 2.45pm; we will update you on our arrival time via text if there a delay due to traffic. As Reception age children receive a free school meal, the school kitchen will provide children with a packed lunch and drink for the day, or you may provide your own. Please note that the school kitchen can only provide cheese sandwiches. 

In order to maintain the safety of the children and ensure that they are visible as Oxhey pupils, we do ask that full school uniform is worn on this occasion. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £18.85 per child to cover the costs of the coach and to pay for the workshop. Please note that no child will be denied participation on the grounds that a financial contribution has not been made on his or her behalf. However, bearing in mind the cost of the trip, if support from parents is insufficient, the trip will be unable to take place. The trip can be paid for on Parent Pay; by paying via this method, you are giving consent for your child to attend the trip.  

There will be a small number of places for a parent/ grandparent to attend the trip at a cost of £11.00. These will be on a first come first served basis. Please let class teachers know if you or a grandparent would like to attend the trip. We will confirm with you if you have a place. Please do not pay for an adult ticket until confirmed. Please note that pupils will be required to stay with their class teacher at all times. 

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Christie and Miss Barnett.
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Reception Jodrell Bank Visit – Friday 19th January 2024

Pupil’s Name: _______________________________		Class: ___________________________

I would like to purchase an adult ticket. 

I would like to order a packed lunch for my child.         [image: ]

I will provide my own lunch for my child.                     [image: ]

I give permission for my child to have their photo taken during the school trip which may be added to our website/twitter page   [image: ]
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